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STAFF REPORT 

 

 
 
AGENDA NO:        10a 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  November 18, 2019 

 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council   

Date: November 18, 2019   

From: Ana Maria Silva, Executive Assistant – (650) 558-7204 
 

Subject: Consideration of Three Appointments to the Parks & Recreation Commission 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the City Council make appointments to fill three impending vacancies on 

the Parks and Recreation Commission or take other action. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The vacancies are due to the expiring terms of Commissioners Christine Ardito, Ian Milne, and 
Bob Palacio.  The vacancies were publicized; notification letters were sent to past Commission 
applicants; and the Council interviewed three applicants on October 22, 2019.  (One of these 
applicants subsequently withdrew her application.)  Because Commissioner Palacio elected not 
to continue on the Commission, and because the Council has a policy to extend the deadline for 
applications any time an incumbent chooses not to reapply or otherwise withdraws from the 
process, the Council extended the deadline to receive applications to October 31, 2019.  The City 
received eight new applications by the extended deadline and conducted interviews on November 
14, 2019.  The new applicants are:  Shaeda Urbani, William Reagon, Fred Bauer, Andrea 
Pappajohn, Daniel Devoy, Craig Darling, James Haggarty, and Aric Agresi.  
 
The eligible candidates for the three vacancies are: Christine Ardito, Ian Milne, Shaeda Urbani, 
William Reagon, Fred Bauer, Andrea Pappajohn, Daniel Devyo, Craig Darling, James Haggarty, 
and Aric Agresi.   
 

The appointee terms will be for three years, ending on October 7, 2022. 

 


